
Wednesday Wins
Hi All,

Thank you to everyone who took the time to participate in our recent Member
Survey. Your input is invaluable as we work to strengthen our union, build
community, and advocate for the needs of our members across the district. The
full survey results are attached below. We encourage you to review them and
see how your feedback aligns with that of your fellow members. I also want to
announce that nine of you (one from each campus) have won the raffle for
a $50 gift card and will receive your card soon.
  
Major Takeaways from the Survey
Member Participation

Most members surveyed reported attending at least one Chapter
Meeting over the past year.
However, only 22% of respondents have attended an Executive Board
(E-Board) meeting, highlighting an opportunity to build more
awareness and accessibility around these gatherings. Remember, all
members can attend the monthly Executive Board meetings. 

Feedback on Events & Services
A majority of you expressed a desire to get more involved in
committees and causes. We hear you and we’reexcited to create more
pathways for deeper involvement.
There’s also strong enthusiasm for more social events, including:

Happy Hours
Picnics
Scholarship Fundraisers

These events help us build solidarity and connection beyond the
workplace, and we’re looking forward to organizing more of them.

Communication and Satisfaction with Guild Services
The most effective form of communication is Wednesday Wins, followed
by Chapter President Emails. The least effective are our social media
(Facebook & Instagram)
Most members reported being satisfied with the work of the Guild,
and many shared that they regularly receive helpful support from
Guild Representatives. We're proud of the work our reps do and are
committed to continuing to meet your needs.

What’s Next?
Based on your feedback, we will work on:

Expand opportunities for committee involvement.
Plan more social events to build community
Increase transparency and accessibility around E-Board meetings
Continue to provide strong, responsive support through Guild
Representatives

Your voice matters. 
If you have ideas, feedback, or want to get more involved, don’t hesitate
to reach out.
Thank you again for your participation. Together, we are stronger and will
continue to win in the future.

In Unity,
A. James McKeever PhD
President, AFT 1521 Faculty Guild
CFT Vice President 
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